
  Cully Association of Neighbors Board of Directors

  Pembina Propane Terminal Recommendation 3/24/2015

Whereas the maritime and rail safety information on the impact of 100 rail car unit 
trains through the city of Portland and large vessel tanker ships carrying 23 million 
gallons of propane through the Columbia River from Terminal 6 has not been completed.
 
We the Board of Directors of the Cully Association of Neighbors (CAN) recommends 
that the Planning and Sustainability Commission (PSC) and the City of Portland 
delay the decision to grant an overlay zone amendment to allow a pipeline to carry 
propane through a presently Riparian Conservation zoned area at Terminal 6 until that 
information is available to the PSC and to the neighborhoods affected. 

CAN Board of Directors passed unanimously 3/24/2015 


